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HEREFORD WOMAN FIRST TO ACHIEVE NEW LEGAL CERTIFICATE   
 
A Hereford woman has become one of the first people in the country to be 
awarded a new certificate in personal injury law. 
 
Judith Morlidge, who is based at Jeanette Hill & Co Solicitors in Hereford, has 
been awarded the certificate by the Association of Personal Injury Lawyers 
(APIL) – a 5,000 strong legal organisation which specialises in providing 
accreditation and training to its members. 
 
Judith, who is training to become a legal executive, attended ten different 
courses and underwent a test at the end of each one, in order to make the grade 
and pass the certificate. 
 
“I am very proud to be one of the first to achieve this,” she said. “This is an 
extremely good grounding for me and will undoubtedly help in my training to 
become a legal executive.  It’s extremely important that injured people receive 
the best service possible from legal practitioners – I hope I can use what I have 
learnt to help secure justice for those people injured through negligence.” 
  
Judith is married with two children, and is a keen Aston Villa supporter. 
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